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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON UTILITIES.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Carl D. Holmes at 9:15 a.m. on March 8, 2002 in Room 526-S
of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Jerry Williams

Committee staff present: Robert Chapman, Legislative Research
Dennis Hodgins, Legislative Research
Mary Torrence, Revisor of Statutes
Jo Cook, Administrative Assistant

Conferees appearing before the committee: None

Others attending: See Attached List

Robert Chapman, Fiscal Analyst for the Kansas Legislative Research Department, briefed the committee on
no call legislation in other states (Attachment 1).  Mr. Chapman detailed two states, Florida and Georgia, and
provided background on the common theme of ‘do not call’ laws.  Additionally, he addressed the no call laws
in Kentucky, Oregon, Tennessee, Arkansas, New York, Alabama, and Arizona.  Mr. Chapman responded to
questions from the committee.

Chairman Holmes announced that beginning Monday, March 11, as soon as a quorum was in attendance, he
would begin working any bills the committee may have heard.

The meeting adjourned at 9:56 a.m.

The next meeting will be March 11, 2002.
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